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August 24, 2015 
 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
Welcome to Energy! We are so excited that you and your child will be part of our adventures this year. My name is 
Mr. Whitmer, I am from California and have recently moved to Houston. I have a B.A. in Political Science and a B.S. 
in Business Administration from California Polytechnic University, Pomona. I also have a M. Ed. In Digital Teaching 
and Learning from Azusa Pacific University. I have taught internationally for two years in South Korea and the last 
three in California. This will be my third year teaching a technology focused class.  I enjoy traveling, new experience, 
different cultures, and I have been to over 50 countries. 
 
Supplies 
Here is a list of supplies that we would like each student to bring to class during the first week. 
 

- Kleenex tissue boxes 
- Clorox cleaning wipes 
- Hand sanitizer 
- Paper towels 
- Air Freshener  

 
We look forward to meeting you at Open House. If you have any questions or concerns in the meantime, please do 
not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Whitmer 
 

   
   
   
   
   
   

 


